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EDITORIAL

Dear Colleagues,

In this first issue of 2025, I want to express our gratitudes to our journal’s publisher, Galenos Publishing House for their effort to 
increase our journal’s recognition. 

We also thank to those who took the time to review our journal’s manuscripts despite their daily workload. With the increasing 
number of submissions we will need them even more. 

We also want to remind all our readers that Archives of Epilepsy is an open access journal. Thanks to our sponsor.

Best wishes,

S. Naz Yeni, M.D., Prof.

Editor-in-Chief


